
 

Mass General Brigham Health Plan includes Mass General Brigham Health Plan, Inc. 
and Mass General Brigham Health Insurance Company. 

Drug Recall 
 
DATE OF RECALL: June 23, 2022 
 
DRUG NAME: Morphine Sulfate Extended-Release Tablets 
 
RECALLING FIRM: BRP Pharmaceuticals 

REASON FOR RECALL: This recall was issued due to mislabeling of one or more bottles of Morphine 
Sulfate Extended Release 30 mg and 60 mg. 

FDA LINK: N/A 

OTHER DETAILS: N/A 

RECALLED PRODUCT: 
 

 
 
 

Product Description NDC Number Affected Lots Expiration Date 
Morphine Sulfate Extended-Release 30 
mg Tablets, 100 Count 

63629-1088-01 179642 11/30/2023 
 

Morphine Sulfate Extended-Release 60 
mg Tablets, 100 Count 

63629-1089-01 179643 08/31/2023 


